
29/07/2020 

MRS Cassandra Sananes 
31 Griffin RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
cassandra.sananes@hotmail.co.uk 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To whom it may concern,

I have just received a letter about this and I am not happy about it. Not only is it an eye sore 
and therefore detrimental to my property price, but it is near to a school and potentially harmful 
to my two children and other families who live in the area.

I object to this development as does everyone in this community.

regards,

Cassandra 

Sent: 29/07/2020 11:43:37 AM
Subject: Online Submission


